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Brought to you by the HealthPartners Department of Clinical Pharmacy.

Updates to the HealthPartners Minnesota Health Care Programs (Medicaid and Minnesota 
Care “State Programs”) Drug Formulary are listed below.  Changes are effective January 1 
2015.

OxyContin prior authorization.  •
The Minnesota Department of Human Services requires prior authorization for oxycodone ER 
(OxyContin) for all State Programs members.  OxyContin is reserved for patients who have 
tried and failed or who have medical contraindications to morphine ER.
Additional communications are being sent to affected providers and members.

Please see the on-line formulary for details, at www.HealthPartners.com/formulary.
For additional information, please contact Peter.S.Marshall@HealthPartners.com. 
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